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Fund contribution to Myanmar Cyclone relief 

 
 
Okaya & Co., Ltd. has contributed to a volunteer group in Yangon a total amount of Yen 
300 thousand including a contribution of Yen 90 thousand collected from its employees. 
The local staff members in our Yangon Representative Office have been participating in 
the relevant volunteer activities immediately after the disaster and providing services of 
the supply of goods to the disaster areas. 


